
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  10/08/2020 10:52:50 AM

To:  me@allnaturalme.org

Subject:  Re: Millennium's Development Agreement
 

Hello,

The Staff Recommendation Report for the Development Agreement, which includes the proposed public benefits, is available to
the general public via the link on the upcoming CPC meeting agenda: https://planning.lacity.org/dcpapi/meetings/document/68069.

Regards,

On Thu, Oct 8, 2020 at 10:33 AM me@allnaturalme.org <me@allnaturalme.org> wrote:
Dear Mindy.

Please advise as to where the Development Agreement is in the DRAFT EIR, and the FINAL EIR.   Has this document
even been made available to the public??

Thank you.

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

Preferred Pronouns: She, Hers, Her
City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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